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To whom it may concern,

I object to the amendment proposed and wish to see the original planning permission
attached to the North runway remain unchanged.

An increase in nighttime air traffic runs contrary to Government's goals on sustainability,
has the potential to impact the quality of life for residents in the locality, will negatively
impact air quality, and ultimately does not fit in with a sustainable future for Ireland,
environmentally or socially.

Regards,

Ken





